
From: Niagara Region Website <webmaster@niagararegion.ca>  
Sent: February 28, 2023 12:16 PM 
To: bill.steele@niagararegion.ca 
Subject: Online Form - Enquiry from Region website 
 

Enquiry from Region website 

name 
Deanna Kulczycky 

email 
deanna.kulczycky@kidney.ca 

municipality 
Port Colborne 

subject 
Kidney Health Month 

comments 
Dear Bill Steele, I am reaching out to you from The Kidney Foundation of Canada. 
March is Kidney Health Month.  
 
This is an important time of year to highlight the impact of kidney disease and raise 
awareness of kidney health in communities across the country. People living with 
kidney disease fight a lifelong battle, and The Kidney Foundation’s mission is to 
support those affected every step of the way – from diagnosis to treatment – with 
trusted educational resources and peer support programs.  
 
This March, we have an awareness and fundraising campaign where we are inviting 
Canadians to #MakeYourMark on kidney disease by sharing our campaign on social 
media and by making their donation to our campaign page at www.kidneyontario.ca.  
 
As a leader in our community, you can help us to amplify the message of this 
campaign and encourage people to become more aware about the importance of 
kidney health.  
 
I am inviting you to share this campaign page with your constituents using your social 
media accounts. Please use the hashtags #MakeYourMark and #KidneyHealthMonth. 
Thank you for helping to support this important initiative.  
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